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Welcome to this public consultation event SITE LOCATION
relating to proposals by The Royal Bank of :

Scotland (RBS) for land in its ownership at

Dundas Street/Fettes Row/Eyre Terrace,

Edinburgh.

The site is illustrated on the adjacent plan.

RBS has recently announced plans to close its existing
offices at Dundas Street/Fettes Row and relocate its staff
to its headquarters at Gogarburn, Edinburgh. Following
the closure of the offices it is RBS' intention that the site is
redeveloped for residential led mixed uses.

This is the first in a series of consultation events which
are taking place to inform the proposals for the site.

It is taking place in advance of the submission of an
Application for Planning Permission in Principle to City of
Edinburgh Council.

This first event explains the background to the site and
its context and seeks your views on key issues. Your
feedback will be used to inform the preparation of initial
development options.
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